

The RODA Family

Missionary to Philippines

P.O, Box 64 Dipolog City 7100 Philippines
Magicjack # 985 400 3116 /email address:lovimie@yahoo.com

April-June 2019

Dear Praying Brethren,

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, who counted us faithful putting us in the ministry. Our church mission in Mindanao continue to fulfill God's great commission to preach the Gospel. The Lord gave us lots of opportunities to share the Word of God. We now have an access to share the gospel to the "men in uniform" and other government officials. This quarter, we also extended our mission in Katipunan, Bible studies and soul winning were conducted. Bro. Marjun Palubon is our new locale missionary, the first mission service will be held on the 1st week of August.







April and June - summer in the Philippines! Daily Vacation Bible School and feeding ministry, we were able to feed bread to children from different areas. Thank you for your continued financial support, we were able to do this ministry because of you.







On the middle of April our region conducted the summer youth camp, it was held in Oroquieta City, 3 hours away from Dipolog City. I was tasked to preach as the main speaker and I considered it a big opportunity, being able to challenge the young people from different churches to serve God within three nights. One of our young people who attended the camp decided to study in Bible School and praying that he will be a preacher someday. His name is Bro. Reymark Carontoc. Please pray for this young man.







Our building construction is still on going. We praise God for His provision and to you all for your unending support in prayers and financial assistance. You have a big part in our ministry and for that we are forever grateful.







Because of God's amazing grace,

Bro. Dondon, Gina, Bethany, Biboy and Brielle